
What to expect during paving on Glenwood Street
and Chinden Boulevard in August

The Idaho Transportation Department is repaving two highways near the Western Idaho
Fair this summer:

Glenwood Street between Chinden Boulevard and Strawberry Glenn Road
(south of State Street). Construction is expected to begin on Friday, Aug. 4 and
continue until Monday, Aug. 14.
Chinden Boulevard between Joplin Road and Explorer Drive. Work on Chinden
Boulevard is expected to begin after Aug. 14.

What to expect during construction:
All work will occur at night:

Monday-Friday: 9 p.m. to 6 a.m.
Saturday: 9 p.m. to 7 a.m.
Sunday: 9 p.m. to 8 a.m.

Access to the Western Idaho Fairgrounds will be open.
Lanes will be reduced at night and traffic may be delayed up to 15 minutes.
All lanes will be open during the day.

If you have questions, please contact the ITD team at (208) 377-9688.
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